
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey, 
 
As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis 
is having on my business, my employees and my family.  
 
 
We have gone from generating 28,000 gross per month down to 3,000 gross. We have had to 
reduce our hours, and may have to lay some employees off.  
 
These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we 
deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matthew McCurry 
1330 Hall St NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
office@scadetailing.com 
 
 

mailto:office@scadetailing.com
mailto:office@scadetailing.com

